
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION COLLEGE BOUND AND COLLEGE ENROLLED STUDENTS 
 
Applications are now being accepted through Friday, November 18, 2019 for scholarships for post 
high school educational opportunities. Applicants must have at least two years’ membership in the 
Upper Midwest Endurance and Competitive Trail Association. The applicants must have 
participated in at least 25 rides sponsored by UMECRA. Applicant must intend to pursue higher 
education in at least a two year program at an accredited college, university or technical school. 
 
Former Wisconsin members Ray and Audrey Gehrig established this scholarship in 1996.  
Additional tax deductible contributions are welcome from anyone at any time. Many UMECRA 
members have made charitable contributions to support this scholarship fund in the past. We 
encourage members to continue to add memorial gifts and honorariums to the fund to support this 
worthy scholarship for youth and others returning to school. 
 
For scholarship materials please go to the website: 
 
https://cfsw.org/umecra-scholarship and scroll down to Application Procedure. Click on 
Download application to print out the application. 
 
or contact: 
 
UPPER MIDWEST ENDURANCE & COMPETITIVE RIDES ASSOCIATION  
                                                   SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
 
c/o Community Foundation of Southern Wisconsin 
Jackie Ommodt, Director of Grants & Scholarships 
26 S. Jackson St. 
Janesville, WI   53548 
Phone: 608-758-0883 
Email: jackie@cfsw.org 
  
 

https://cfsw.org/umecra-scholarship/

